
Village of Springville 

Historic Preservation Commission 

 

NOVEMBER 8, 2021             7:00PM 

 

A meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission of the Village of Springville was 

held at the Municipal Building, 65 Franklin Street, Springville, New York at the above 

date and time. Present were: 

 

Chairman:                                                        Bill Skura 

Members:                                                         Dave Batterson - absent 

       Helen Brogan - absent                                                                                 

                                                                         Don Orton 

       John Baronich    

                        Eric Tuberdyke - absent 

 

Also presesent                                                  Reed Brayman 

                                                                               

Clerk:                                                              Jennifer Blumenstein 

 

After the Pledge of Allegiance, Chairman Bill Skura called the meeting to order at 7:00 

p.m.  

 

Chairman Bill Skura asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the October 12, 

2021 meeting. 

 

John Baronich made the motion to approve the minutes with the correction of Don Orton 

being absent, seconded by Bill Skura.  All in favor, none opposed.  

 

The only Certificate of Appropriateness before the board today came from 91 W. Main 

Street for the Salem Lutheran Church.  They are looking to retrofit the existing Masonry 

Sign to replace it with an Electric Programmable Sign. 

 

The board had much discussion and looked over the Sign Design Standards.  #4 under the 

Design Standards states that Electronic message (digital) signs are prohibited.   

 

Don Orton made the motion to have the board send a letter to the Salem Lutheran 

Church explaining this and asking them to come to the December 13, 2021 meeting to 

discuss this further, seconded by John Baronich.  All in favor, none opposed. 

 

The board discussed that the Historic Preservation Commission Design Standards have 

not been updated or addressed since June 10, 2014.  They have decided to take a several 

section of the Standards and review it each month, then decide if they would like to make 

any changes.  They are hoping to have the entire process completed by Spring of 2022. 

 



Chairman Skura brought up the Brewery located at 18 E. Main Street and the properties 

located at 64 W. Main St. along with 74 W. Main Street. Would like the owners to come 

before the Board around January 2022 to provide an update to the projects which have 

been ongoing.   

 

Don Orton made the motion to adjourn at 7:30 pm, seconded by John Baronich. All in 

favor, none opposed.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Jennifer Blumenstein 


